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A great deal of PRNC's his-
tory is reflected in this
photograph, taken during the
10th anniversary symposium.
The two gentlemen on the
left--Dr. Charles F. Bonilla
and Dr. John C. Bugher--are
former directors of PRNC.
Next is Dr. Henry J. Gomberg,
present director of PRNC. At
far right is S. R. Sap1r1e,
Manager of the US AEC's Oak
Ridge Operations Office, who
in 1957 signed the contract
which established PRNC, to
be operated under contract
by the University of Puerto
Rico. Today Dr. Bonilla is
Head of the Chemical Engi-
neering Department at New
York's Columbia University;
Dr. Bugher is on the USAEC's
General Advisory Committee.
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Dr. Gomberg receives a plaque commemorating PRNC‘
10th anniversary from Mr. Sapirie.






